
Our clerk Lynne Cockerton has received a letter from  our local MP Dr
Daniel Poulter which contains thanks and advise after the the resent flooding
caused by Storm Babet. I have asked Cllr Tancred if he could post this on our
website as the letter is addressed  to ‘Dear Fellow Local Resident’.

Please see below an extract from that letter if you have had your home
impacted by these resent floods:
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